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April 14, 2020

Kevin Monahan
Monahan Partners
202 N. Oak St.
Arcola, IL 61910

Dear Kevin,

During times like this, it is comforting to know we have partners like you. We are so proud to be
a part of this community and extremely grateful for everything you are doing to help Sarah Bush
Lincoln navigate through this pandemic.

Sarah Bush Lincoln has never experienced anything like this before and every day there is new
information as the Covid-19 pandemic evolves. It is heartwarming to see organizations and
individuals, like yourself, assist us in countless ways during these unprecedented times. Thank
you for helping us navigate through this health crisis to care for our community and keep our

employees and others safe.

We sincerely appreciate the donation of the face masks to the Arcola Clinic. It has helped us get
over the next “hump” until our supply chain can meet this national need. This really helps keep

our staff and patients safe during this crisis.

Sarah Bush Lincoln is a strong organization with a dedicated and resilient worktorce and we are
here for you. We are adopting best practices, following the recommendations of the CDC and the
Illinois Department of Public Health - recommendations that are based on the most current
scientific information. We will get through this health crisis and we will do it together!

Best Regards,
>

J sker
SBL President & CEO
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